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January 24, 2024 

 

Board of City Service Commission 

C/O Harper Donahue IV 

Department of Employee Relations 

City Hall, Room 706 

200 E. Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

SUBJECT:  Second Extension of Temporary Appointment – Tianne Hardman: 3/2/3024 through 7/6/2024 

 

Dear City Service Commission: 

 

The Department of Public Works – Infrastructure Division is requesting a second temporary appointment for  

Tianne Hardman to the position of Traffic Sign Shop Supervisor. 

 

Back on June 1, 2023 the previous incumbent in this position retired. Tianne Hardman assumed the responsibilities 

of the position to carry out the day to day duties. The job title was reclassified as part of a recent Department of 

Employee Relations skilled trade market study and as a result the position was re-titled to Traffic Sign Shop 

Supervisor.  

 

The Traffic Sign Shop Supervisor manages the daily activities of the Traffic Sign and Machine Shop section.  This 

Temporary Appointment fills a necessary supervisory role and the extension is needed to complete the hiring 

process in order to make a permanent hire. We are requesting a second extension from March 2, 2024 through July 

6, 2024 with the understanding that this appointment can expire prior to the expiration date. 

 

Tianne Hardman has worked in the Traffic Sign and Machine Shop since 2012, first as a Painter and also held a 

lead role as the Sign and Marking Technician. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Karen Biernat, Human Recourses Analyst, Sr., at 

414-286-5677 or Kabier@milwaukee.gov. 

 

Thank you for your review and consideration. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Kevin J. Muhs 

City Engineer 

 

 

CC:  Kevin Mush, Andrew Simons, Tim Thur, Mark MacRae, and Neal Karweik 

 

 

mailto:Kabier@milwaukee.gov

















		2024-01-26T09:09:26-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




